Bellmore Elementary PTA

C.A. Reinhard Early Childhood Center Winthrop Avenue School

Shore Road School

Class of 2017

On behalf of the Bellmore PTA Sixth Grade Committee we would like to congratulate and welcome you to sixth grade. Many exciting activities are planned for you to make your sixth grade experience a memorable one.

A sixth grade trip to New York to see a Broadway show is already in the works. This tradition began many years ago and has always been a fun successful experience for all! **The trip will take place in June of 2017 and student's tickets will be funded by the PTA.** For those who wish to join us for this event the cost for a ticket will be approximately \$100.00. **Only one adult per student will be permitted to attend.**

If you will be accompanying your child we are requesting that a \$25.00 deposit be sent in no later than Monday, June13, 2016.

Purchase includes transportation to and from theater.

*Please be aware that this is the **ONLY** opportunity you will have to reserve a seat for the show. Tickets will **NOT** be available at a later date. Final payment will be in the spring of 2017, additional information will be sent at that time as well.

Please fill out and return the permission slip below. If you are attending, please enclose your deposit; check made out to Bellmore Elementary PTA for \$25 in an envelope labeled 6th Grade Committee Show/Trip.

If you are NOT attending simply send in the permission slip below allowing your child to attend the show.

Broadway Ticket – Class of 2017	
Student's Name	Teacher
Parent's Name	Phone
Student Attending YES NO (circle one)	Parent Attending YES NO (circle one)
I give permission for my child (ren)show/trip.	to attend the 6 th grade Broadway
Parent's Signature	
raient s signature	
Check # if parent is attending	